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Superintendent search advances for JCN
(KAIR)--An opportunity to meet the candidates seeking to become the new
superintendent of Jefferson County North is set for Wednesday.

According to a release from USD 339, “the Jefferson County North Board of
Education will begin interviewing this week for a new superintendent, replacing
Denise Jennings as she retires on June 30, 2022. Each candidate will participate in
tours, meet & greet, and a formal, executive session, interview with the JCN
Board of Education members.

Each candidate will be announced on the school district’s website on the morning
of his or her scheduled interview.

According to the release, during the interview process, “school personnel and
community members will have an opportunity to stop in for a quick meet and
greet from 3:45-4:30 at the District Office in Winchester.” Interviews will be
scheduled following a Special Board meeting Wednesday.

Possible interviews will take place weekdays, January 20 through the 26.
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